


ence to promote a sociopolitical agenda, find out if they 
have argued for research that is inclusive of both gay-affir­
mative and ex-gay populations. I literally pray for the day 
when a nation-wide representative study of thousands of 
people is conducted that would involve input from both 
opponents and proponents of change-oriented therapies in 
the construction of the survey instrument. 

But I am not optimistic that opponents are serious enough 
about such science to actively pursue such a cooperative 
venture, one that I have no doubt NARTH would jump at 
if given the opportunity to participate in. 

Many other counterpoints (with extensive references from 
scientific journals) to Carlson's piece can be found in an 
article of mine posted on NARTH's web site: 
http:/ /www.narth.com/ docs/ conversiontherapy.html. 
The reader interested in more details can find them there. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Rosik, Ph.D. 
Member and psychologist 
First Presbyterian Church 
San Joaquin Presbytery 
Fresno, California 




